
October 1, 2025 – A planned power outage is
scheduled overnight from Thursday, October 2 at
10 PM to Friday, October 3 at 6 AM in the
downtown area as part of  the Wharton Street
Revitalization Project.

As a result, please be aware of  the following impacts
at our facilities on Friday, October 3:

Pool Re-Opening: There may be delays with
morning re-opening.
Pool & Hot Tub Temperatures: Expect cooler
water temperatures in the morning.
Fitness Room: No anticipated impacts.

We appreciate your understanding and patience.
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